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Boodey Farmstead Committee Sept. 30, 2017

Present: Cathy Orlowicz, Sherry Cullimore, Fran Frye, Annavitte Rand (UNH student)
Excused Absence: Tatiana Cicuto

The committee met at 2 pm in New Durham Town Hall with Annavitte Rand, a UNH senior
Civil Engineering student doing an Independent Study project. Her project will be using the
Boodey Farmstead in a comparison study with building usage in Norway. Her project will
include churches, homes, communal buildings and agricultural structures, in both places, to
compare their architecture with their usage in each venue. She will be putting together a photo
essay as well as a regular written study and possibly a video of her efforts. She will get us
copies of these when finished. The project's presentation timeline is around December 12, 2017.
We recessed at 2:40 pm for our visits to the sites.

Cathy provided Annavitte a copy of the article from the Baysider that came out recently on
working with the UNH Capstone Project.

Annavitte wished to visit the original site of the Boodey Farmstead on the Ridge, the future
location, a visit to Sherry Cullimore’s house to show how the house would have been
constructed, and ended with a visit to the barn in Alton, we hope to add to our project.

The meeting adjourned a 4:30 pm, while at the barn site.
Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Cullimore, Scribe
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